
���� YES to Nature Preservation 

 

CAMDEN COUNCIL SAYS:  

 “The Gondar Gardens site has 

specific nature conservation value 

and we will continue to protect it as 

a designated Open Space and a Site 

of Nature Conservation Importance.  

The Council has a sufficient supply 

of land for housing and therefore it is not necessary or 

appropriate to designate [it] for housing.” (Oct 08) 

���� NO to Destruction of Habitat 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Camden keep its nerve. Help protect this valuable space. 

Further information: Gondar and Agamemnon Residents’ Association, info.gara@googlemail.com 


